
Faculty Development Board Meeting 
 

January 29, 2021 
 

 
Members Present via Teams:  Jason Wester, Nick Yang, Michael Gibbons, Don Brown, Neil 
Rigole, Stephan Steckowski, Tracie Provost 
 
 
1.  Meeting called to order by Jason Wester, Chair, at 9:00 a.m. 
 
2.  Old Business:   
 
 There were no applications for the Faculty Development funds allocated for Fall 2020. 
 
3.  New Business: 
 

a.  Call for Nominations for next year’s chair (2021 – 2022).  Jason Wester will email the  
Faculty Development Board for nominations. 

 
b. The Board will begin to advertise available funds for Spring 2021.  The deadline for 
funding applications is March 12, 2021. 

 
c.  Neil Rigole and Michael Gibbons discussed with the Board the idea of hosting a 
faculty development conference in April 2021.  This will be a “mini conference” to 
address some of the needs of the MGA faculty.  Neil Rigole will send out a poll to the 
Board for any ideas/suggestions for the conference.  The hope is for the conference to be 
in-person with social distancing measures in place; however, there is the understanding 
that the conference may be virtual. 

 
 
4.  Adjournment 
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